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Thursday 19th June 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We’re excited to let you know that rehearsals for our Year 6 production are going really well! The 

children are working incredibly hard and showing great enthusiasm as they prepare to put on a 

fantastic show for you. 

After reviewing our progress and the wider school calendar, we’ve made the decision to move the 

performance date back by one week. This means the show will now take place on Monday 21st July 

2025, with the same afternoon and evening time slots. 

Why the Change? 

    More Rehearsal Time 

An extra week gives us the chance to fine-tune the performance, work on the little details, and 

ensure the children feel confident and proud of what they’re presenting. We want to give them the 

best opportunity to shine! 

    A Smoother End to Term 

The original date left a long gap before the end of term. By moving the show closer to the end of the 

school year, we can keep Year 6 focused and engaged, leading smoothly into their leavers’ assembly. 

We truly appreciate that this change may affect plans for some families, especially if time off work 

has already been arranged. Please know this decision wasn’t made lightly. Our aim is to give the 

children the best possible experience and to ensure the show is something they—and you—can be 

incredibly proud of. 

Thank you for your continued support and understanding. We can’t wait to welcome you to what 

promises to be a spectacular performance! 

If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 

Warmest regards, 

 

Mr. Jordan 

On behalf of the Year 6 Team 
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